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Top DEP Stories 

 
WITF/StateImpact: Complaints rise over Sunoco’s Mariner East 2 permits 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2016/09/05/critics-sunoco-mariner-east-2-permits-
incomplete/?_ga=1.228366237.101862103.1457453460 
 
Climate Change 

 
Allegheny Front: Drought Migrants 
http://www.alleghenyfront.org/drought-migrants/  
 
Patriot-News: Bad forecast riles Shore merchants: If only we could redirect that anger to push a climate 
agenda 
http://www.pennlive.com/opinion/2016/09/we_could_do_well_to_siphon_som.html#incart_river_hom
e_pop 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Allegheny Front: Is It Just Me or Are There a Lot of Dragonflies This Summer 
http://www.alleghenyfront.org/is-it-just-me-or-are-there-a-lot-of-dragonflies-this-summer/ 
 
Pittsburgh Tribune Review: New Frick Environmental Center designed to entertain, educate, conserve 
http://triblive.com/news/allegheny/11076813-74/center-frick-environmental 
 
York Daily Record: Park Service to burn parts of Gettysburg battlefield 
http://www.ydr.com/story/news/2016/09/05/park-service-burn-parts-gettysburg-
battlefield/89879190/ 
 
Altoona MIrror: Group considers options for Lower Trail surface 
http://www.altoonamirror.com/page/content.detail/id/644005/Group-considers-options-for-Lower-
Trail-surface.html?nav=742 
 
Reading Eagle: Berks parks, recreation areas provide sunny summer's end on Labor Day 
http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/parks-recreation-areas-provide-sunny-summers-end-on-
labor-day-in-berks-county 
 
Altoona MIrror: Shaver’s Creek getting upgrades 
http://www.altoonamirror.com/page/content.detail/id/643940/Shaver-s-Creek-getting-
upgrades.html?nav=742 
 
Standard Speaker: Trail may move closer to Lehigh River in Jim Thorpe 
http://standardspeaker.com/news/trail-may-move-closer-to-lehigh-river-in-jim-thorpe-1.2085953 
 
Energy 
 
Pittsburgh Tribune Review: Next-generation plant prepped as power source for Uptown corridor 
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http://triblive.com/business/headlines/11039128-74/energy-plant-site 
 
Pittsburgh Tribune Review: Still in the running 
http://blog.triblive.com/flowback/2016/08/25/still-in-the-running/  
 
Pittsburgh Post-Gazette: Stormy year causes more outages for regional electric utilities 
http://powersource.post-gazette.com/powersource/consumers-powersource/2016/09/06/Stormy-year-
causes-more-outages-for-Pittsburgh-regional-electric-utilties/stories/201609060002 

 
WITF/StateImpact: PJM says compliance with Clean Power Plan won’t disrupt electric supplies 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2016/09/02/pjm-says-compliance-with-clean-power-plan-
wont-disrupt-electric-supplies/?_ga=1.153542584.101862103.1457453460 
 
WITF: U.S. Gasoline Use Hits A Record, But That May Not Last  
http://www.npr.org/2016/09/02/492271953/u-s-gasoline-use-hits-a-record-but-that-may-not-
last?_ga=1.120968840.101862103.1457453460 
 
Environmental Brownfields & Cleanup  
 
Allegheny Front: How Allegheny County is Moving On from a Legacy of blight 
http://www.alleghenyfront.org/how-allegheny-county-is-trying-to-move-on-from-the-legacy-of-blight/ 
 
Pittsburgh Post-Gazette: Uber’s test track almost ready still no official word on when self-driving cars 
will roll out 
http://www.post-gazette.com/business/development/2016/09/03/Uber-s-test-track-almost-ready-still-
no-official-word-on-when-self-driving-cars-will-roll-out/stories/201609020144 
 
Mining 

 
Allegheny Front: A princess, A Miner, and A Movement to Stop the War on Coal 
http://www.alleghenyfront.org/a-princess-a-miner-and-a-movement-to-stop-the-war-on-coal/ 
 
Patriot-News: Centralia's memory kept alive by another reunion event 
http://www.pennlive.com/news/2016/09/centralias_memory_kept_alive_b.html#incart_river_home 
 
WITF: What does it take to preserve a community? In Centralia, memories and faith  
http://crossroads.newsworks.org/keystone-crossroads/item/96836-what-does-it-take-to-preserve-a-
community-in-centralia-memories-and-faith 
 
Standard Speaker: Smelly mud covers cars, homes near mine fire site 
http://standardspeaker.com/news/smelly-mud-covers-cars-homes-near-mine-fire-site-1.2086027 
 
Herald Standard: DEP Funds West Pike Township Abandoned Mine Cleanup 
http://www.heraldstandard.com/news/mon_valley/dep-funds-west-pike-township-abandoned-mine-
cleanup/article_f2a2d001-7824-593c-b4e0-516584c17eeb.html  
 
Oil and Gas 
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Pittsburgh Business Times: Timeline: Shell's ethane cracker development 
http://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2016/09/02/timeline-shells-ethane-cracker-
development.html 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Complete coverage: Shell's ethane cracker decision 
http://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2016/09/02/complete-coverage-shells-ethane-cracker-
decision.html 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Rig count rises again in Pennsylvania 
http://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2016/09/02/rig-count-rises-again-in-pennsylvania.html 
 
Pittsburgh Tribune Review: Low gas prices fuel Port Authority of Allegheny County surplus 
http://triblive.com/news/allegheny/11058263-74/authority-fuel-million 
 
Pittsburgh Tribune Review: Oil discoveries hit 70-year low 
http://triblive.com/business/headlines/11058540-74/oil-exploration-prices 
 
Pittsburgh Post-Gazette: Exxon ignores near-term glut to play liquefied gas long game 
http://powersource.post-gazette.com/powersource/companies/2016/09/06/Exxon-ignores-near-term-
glut-to-play-liquefied-gas-long-game/stories/201609060014 
 
Pittsburgh Post-Gazette: Gas production grows as companies cut well backlogs 
http://powersource.post-gazette.com/powersource/companies/2016/09/06/Gas-production-grows-as-
companies-cut-well-backlogs/stories/201609060012 
 
Pittsburgh Tribune Review: Exxon ignores near-term glut to play liquefied gas long game 
http://triblive.com/business/headlines/11078805-74/exxon-gas-lng 

 
Vector Management 
 
WESA-FM: Pitt’s Cura Zika Projects Focus On Disease Development, Detection And Vaccines 
http://wesa.fm/post/pitt-s-cura-zika-projects-focus-disease-development-detection-and-vaccines 
 
Lancaster Farming: Avian Flu Found in Wild Mallard Duck in Alaska  
http://www.lancasterfarming.com/farming/poultry/avian-flu-found-in-wild-mallard-duck-in-
alaska/article_dd314c24-ee26-5dc0-ba7f-dca3cd2170b6.html 
 
Radiation Protection 

 
Allegheny Front:  Done a Home Radon test is Easier Than You Thing- 
http://www.alleghenyfront.org/doing-a-home-radon-test-is-easier-than-you-think-and-could-save-your-
life/ 
 
Waste 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Lancaster Watchdog: Factory, landfill attract criticism 
http://lancasteronline.com/insider/lancaster-watchdog-factory-landfill-attract-
criticism/article_3175ed3c-7248-11e6-823b-27ec48b1835d.html 
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Citizens’ Voice: DEP Awards Recycling grants to city, county 
http://citizensvoice.com/news/dep-awards-recycling-grants-to-city-county-1.2086287  
 
Water 
 
Pittsburgh Tribune Review: Long-delayed completion of $32M water treatment plant brings lower risk of 
overflows into Kiski River 
http://triblive.com/news/valleynewsdispatch/10985602-74/plant-treatment-authority 
 
Pittsburgh-Tribune Review: Harmar Water Authority seeks alternative to $1.38M PennVEST loan 
http://triblive.com/news/valleynewsdispatch/11020372-74/authority-loan-harmar 
 
Pittsburgh Tribune Review: Editorial-The new hire: 
http://triblive.com/opinion/editorials/11038400-74/pittsburgh-summer-authority 
 
Lancaster Farming: Delaware County Seeks Watershed Stewards 
http://www.lancasterfarming.com/news/meetings_and_notices/delaware-county-seeks-watershed-
stewards/article_3d5dc0a9-f638-5928-ae18-9a084dd3527c.html 
 
Bucks County Courier Times: Horsham granted part of water contamination ‘wish list’ 
http://www.buckscountycouriertimes.com/news/horsham-pfos/horsham-granted-part-of-water-
contamination-wish-list/article_a76fffa6-c809-5c83-88d0-a217ce4c1385.html?thisjustin 
 
Lancaster Farming: Trust Receives Over $515,000 to Help Farmers Improve Water Quality  
http://www.lancasterfarming.com/news/main_edition/trust-receives-over-to-help-farmers-improve-
water-quality/article_f329132f-b91b-5394-b87b-3ffb8b53a37e.html 
 
Scranton Times: Scranton council discusses sewer-sale/stormwater issues 
http://thetimes-tribune.com/news/scranton-council-discusses-sewer-sale-stormwater-issues-1.2086124 
 
Standard Speaker: Hazle Twp. sewer line work underway to fix cracks, cut treatment plant flow 
http://standardspeaker.com/news/hazle-twp-sewer-line-work-underway-to-fix-cracks-cut-treatment-
plant-flow-1.2085958 
 
Standard Speaker: Army Corps Engineers meeting to review Frances E. Walter Dam recreation plans 
http://standardspeaker.com/news/army-corps-engineers-meeting-to-review-frances-e-walter-dam-
recreation-plans-1.2085982 
 
Miscellaneous 
 

Pittsburgh Post-Gazette: Earthquake with 5.6 magnitude hits north-central Oklahoma 
http://www.post-gazette.com/news/nation/2016/09/03/Earthquake-with-5-6-magnitude-hits-north-
central-Oklahoma/stories/201609030123 
 
Pittsburgh Post-Gazette; Lead threat to children: Effort expands to line up with CDC standard 
http://www.post-gazette.com/news/health/2016/09/04/Lead-threat-to-children-Effort-expands-to-line-
up-with-CDC-standard/stories/201609020148 
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Philadelphia Inquirer: GOP turns McGinty victory into attack 
http://www.philly.com/philly/news/politics/20160906_GOP_turns_McGinty_victory_into_attack.html 
 

http://www.philly.com/philly/news/politics/20160906_GOP_turns_McGinty_victory_into_attack.html

